
Judaism and Homosexuality 

Psychologist Martin Koretzky, Ph.D. recently wrote an arti­
cle published in the Baltimore Jewish Times ("Judaism, 
Psychology and Homosexuality," March 16, '01) explaining 
that while science can tell us "what is," we must look to 
philosophy and ethics to understand "what ought to be." 
For that reason, he said, psychologists must respect the dif­
fering values of their clients and not impose a gay-is-good 
mentality on clients who seek a lifestyle of traditional sex­
ual expression. 

He also informed readers of the Jewish Times about 
JONAH, "Jews Offering New Alternatives to 
Homosexuality." 

Dr. Koretzky is the author of an article about last year's 
American Psychological Association convention which is 
currently posted on NARTH's website, www.narth.com. 
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